DR.Y.S.PARMAR UNIVERSITY OF HORTICULTURE AND FORESTRY-NAUNI-SOLAN (H.P)
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE

30,

The Incharge,
CIC, UHF-Nauni-Solan.

/4# Madam,

This has reference to  Advertisement No. 1/2024 dated 12-03-2024, vide which
walk-in-interview was fixed on 23-03-2024 for the post of Project Assistant under the project
entitled “Assessment of orchard pruning wood waste to wealth potential of Himachal Pradesh”
(FMS-129-25). The said post walk-in-interview are hereby postponed till further orders due to
enforcement of model code of conduct after the announcement of Lok Sabha elections on 16-
03-2023. Tt is therefore requested to kindly upload the postponement information for all concerned

@mﬁyfz, 27\
Professor & Head
Deptt. of Environmental Science
COF,UHF,Nauni (Solan



